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May 28, 2010

Mr. William Beck, Site Manager
PSC Environmental Services
18000 72nd Ave S

Kent, WA 98032

RE:  Agreed Order and Dangerous Waste Management Permit for Corrective Action
PSC- Georgetown Facility - Ecology/EPA ID#: WAD 00081 2909

Dear Mr. Beck:

The week of May 24, 2010, the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received two signed
copies of Agreed Order #7347 from PSC Environmental Services (PSC). Thank you for signing the order
and returning both copies. Ecology has also signed the order and one copy with both original signatures
is enclosed (Enclosure A). The effective date of the PSC-Georgetown order is May 28, 2010.

Ecology has also made a final permit decision pursuant to WAC 173-303-840(8) for the Burlington
Environmental, LLC (PSC) facility. The final permit is enclosed (Enclosure B) and today’s letter serves
as notice of our decision. Today’s mailing date corresponds to the permit’s issuance date. Therefore, the
permit will become effective “thirty days after the service of notice of the decision,” unless a review or
evidentiary hearing is requested (as described in WAC 173-303-840(8)(b)(iii)). Once effective, the new
final permit replaces the current (expired) facility permit. No changes were made to the draft permit
provided to the public for comment; the final permit therefore contains the same language that was in the
draft document.

A public comment period was held from February 10 through March 26, 2010, to solicit comment on
PSC’s draft Dangerous Waste Management permit and draft MTCA Agreed Order for the Georgetown
facility and site. Responses to the comments Ecology received during the comment period are enclosed
(Enclosure C), The responses to comments and notification concerning the Department’s final permit
decision have also been sent to those individuals who provided comments during the comment period,
and any individual who requested this information.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (425) 649-4449 or
ejond6l@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincere
= MES

Ed Joyks, Environmental Engineer
Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program

EJ:SA
Enclosures: Agreed Order, Permit & Response to Public Comments
By certified mail: 7009 1410 0002 4171 2380

ce: Marlys Palumbo, VanNess Feldman Nels Johnson, AAG
Shawn Blocker, EPA R10 ‘ w@m, Pamela Bridgen, E.L Central Files
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ENCLOSURE A

Agreed Order #7347
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ENCLOSURE B

Final Facility Dangerous Waste Management Permit
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ENCLOSURE C

Response to Public Comments



